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AHANA-MAPS Pre-Health Society

The African, Hispanic, Asian, and Native American-Minority 
Association of Pre-Medical Students (AHANA-MAPS) Pre-
Health Society aims to remove barriers for Black, Indigenous, 
People of Color (BIPOC) students in medicine and provide 
an opportunity to build community among pre-health and 
science students.
Each year, the AHANA-MAPS Pre-Health Society hosts a 
campus conference to network with various healthcare 
professionals and provide hands-on experience with clinical 
skills. This conference also provides opportunities to connect 
with other minorities interested in healthcare and to discuss 
healthcare disparities among underrepresented populations. 

The 13th Annual Healthcare Disparities Conference was held 
on April 12, 2025 at the Health Science Learning Center.
AHANA-MAPS Pre-Health Society members also attend 
the American Medical Education Conference (AMEC) and 
Regional Medical Education Conference (RMEC). These 
conferences provide immersive experience focused on 
academic enrichment, professional skills development and 
leadership training, along with the opportunity to network 
with other medical and pre-medical students.
For more information about WALSAA Student Impact Grants, 
visit: WALSAA.org/students/impact-grants/


